
Fairmont Elementary 

Week of August 17, 2020 

Principal: Susie Gahan    -    Asst. Principal: Taylor Eiler        

 

              Please do not drop off your child at the front door.  If you are  
              bringing them to school you must get in car line to drop off.   
              This is for the safety of our families, students and staff as we  
              unload the buses in morning. 

812-542-5501 

Things To RemembeR  

 

Masks are required for  
all adults and students 

in the building, and also 
on the school bus. 

Keeping our students and staff safe is 
our #1 priority! 

  
Unfortunately, NO visitors will be  

allowed in the building. 
 

Conference and meetings must be  
scheduled in advance. 

Dear Family,  

We all have enjoyed seeing kids at school this week. It feels good to hear students in the building and to 
catch up with them about how they have been during the shut down and the summer. It is exciting to see 
how much they have grown and to hear about what they have been doing.  I know you are aware of the 
COVID 19 cases we dealt with on the first day. Thank you for your patience and support. This situation re-
vealed that we need to remind parents that if your child has taken a test for Covid, don't send him/her to 
school until after you have the results. If the result is positive, do not send them to school until the health 
department says it is okay. If your child does not feel well, do not send him/her to school. 

Thank you for your help in keeping our kids healthy and in school. 

Our students have been doing a great job wearing masks all day. I am proud of how seriously they are taking 
this responsibility. Thank you for explaining the importance of masks to them.  Thank you also for sending 
your child to school in Fairmont Dress Code. They are looking sharp and ready to learn. Friday is a non dress 
code day every week. Thanks for all of your support and help at home.  

Have a great weekend!  
 

 

Principal 



 BREAKFAST LUNCH 

MONDAY Fruit Filled Sourdough or Cereal Bosco Sticks or Yogurt Bistro Bag 

TUESDAY Apple Cinnamon Toast or Cereal Mac n’ Cheese or Chef Salad 

WEDNESDAY Sausage Pancake Sandwich or Cereal Chicken Sandwich or PBJ Bistro Bag 

THURSDAY Mini Donuts or Cereal Walking Taco or Yogurt Bistro Bag 

FRIDAY Banana Bread or Cereal Orange Chicken Bowl or PBJ Bistro Bag 

 

We have had many families wishing to change between virtual and traditional learning.  Please remember 
the following: 

 You must notify the school office that you want to switch.  You can reach us at 812-542-5501. 

 We ask that you give us 1-3 days to make the change.  Depending on the volume of children switching, it 
takes some time to gather all the necessary materials together and prepare everything your child will 
need at home.  Switches back to traditional, in school learning can typically be effective the next day. 

 Be patient with us, please.  We are doing the best we can during these new and unusual times to accom-
modate our families. 

If you are having issues with your child’s device, please contact tech support at 812-542-4700, or by using 
the link below to fill out a support request.  You can also direct Google Classroom questions to your child’s 
teacher via email.   
 
Student Tech Support Form:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSek3wG8R726gYtzo96nVsx4Q2EqCzbmFHQHEmnzsPpoWUjZLw/viewform  

If you are needing assistance with internet access at your home, please let us know by emailing the follow-
ing information to nafair@nafcs.org:  send an email with their name, student name, grade and a brief de-
scription of their situation to nafair@nafcs.org.  

Picture day is August 27. 

Virtual children will have a scheduled day/time to come. 

Please watch for that information to come home soon! 
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